
 
F. No. 04/07/2025 SSC (KKR) 

STAFF SELECTION COMMISSION 
KARNATAKA KERALA REGION 

 

Subject: Combined Graduate Level Examination 2025 Tier I – Re-examination – regarding. 

 

 In reference to Important Notice dated 03.10.2025 
(https://ssc.gov.in/api/attachment/uploads/masterData/NoticeBoards/CGLE%2014%20Oct_Final.pdf) 
published on the website of Staff Selection Commission https://ssc.gov.in, it is to inform that 
a re-examination of Combined Graduate Level Examination 2025 Tier I is being conducted 
for 211 candidates of Karnataka Kerala Region in Bangalore and Ernakulum on 14.10.2025.  

2. Candidates who have been considered for re-examination of Combined Graduate 
Level Examination 2025 Tier I may download their admit cards from the candidate portal on 
https://ssc.gov.in 

3. For Admit Card download issues please use Toll Free No. 1800 309 3063 or                         
E-Mail: helpdesk-ssc@ssc.nic.in 

4. For any other queries please call 080 – 2550 2520 or email 
to enquiry.ssckkr@gmail.com at least 02 days before the Examination scheduled. 

 

SSC(KKR, Bangalore) 
10.10.2025  

 


